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03. August 2023

Traffic

Follow diversions
Böggeringstraße in the area of the "Weißdornweg" junction is currently fully closed to traffic
due to work on supply lines. Traffic heading for the Werkstraße industrial estate is being
diverted via the Lowicker Straße-Pannemannstraße-Werkstraße route.

The construction work will last about two weeks. Pedestrian and bicycle traffic can still
pass through the area. This was announced by the city's traffic department.

Attention construction site
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